DE

Montana Department \
of Environmental Quality
July 23,2015

SYSCO Montana, Inc.
1509 Monad Rd
Billings, MT 59101

RE: Spill Closure Approval [CVID #18511}
To Whom It May Concern:

On June 23, 2015, the Enforcement Division (ENFD) of the Montana Department of Environmental
Quality (DEQ) received a report that 25 gallons of diesel spilled from an accident involving a
refrigerator unit on a pup trailer along Interstate 90, near mile marker 289, Gallatin County, Montana.

On July 23, 2015, a cleanup report was received from Olympus Technical Services that outlined the
cleanup activities. Contaminated materials were placed into a 55-gallon drum and then disposed of at
the Valley View Landfill in East Helena.

Based upon the information provided, ENFD has determined the assessment and cleanup to be
satisfactory and is closing the spill at this time. However, ENFD reserves the right to request that
additional activities be conducted should information become available to warrant it. If you have any
questions, please contact me at the telephone number listed below.

Sincerely,

Shazta Sfe,noecin

Shasta Steinweden

Environmental Enforcement Specialist
Enforcement Division

(406) 444-3109; fax (406) 444-1923
ssteinweden@mt.gov

cc via email:  Gallatin County DES
: Gallatin County Sanitarian
Joe Radonich, MDT
Andrew Hess, Olympus Technical Services
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